
Cuyahoga Valley S Gauge Association 
 
P.O. Box 803                                                                                                                Tallmadge, Ohio 44278  

www.cvsga.com                                                                                             330-633-9097   
 

 

Cuyahoga Valley S Gauge Association (CVSGA) would like to invite you to be 
a participant in the upcoming Snow Dogs Train Show to be held on Saturday, 
January 7th, 2023.  
 
I would like to inform you of several changes and improvements to the 
upcoming show. 
 
1. The Show will be a one day Saturday show 
2. The Show will be at the UAW Hall, 5615 Chevrolet Blvd., Parma, Ohio 

44130  
3. Dealer set-up times: 

Friday: 6:00 PM to 9:00 PM on Friday January 6 
Saturday: 7:00 AM to 10:00 AM on Saturday January 7 

4. The Show advertising will include PSA to radio, newspaper ads and TV 
stations.  

5. The Show will also be doing an email blast of over 5,500 addresses. 
6. The Show will also be advertising on Trains.com, OGR Train forum, 

Cleveland.com, and Craigslist, just to name a few of our internet 
advertising. 

7. The Show will include Die Cast and Collectible Toys.  
8. Free donut and coffee will be provide from 7 am to 9:30 am, day of show.  
9. We will be advertising and stressing that the Admission is only $6.00 with 

FREE parking. 
 
Show staff will help you load and unload (at no extra charge) to aid in your set 
up and tear down  
 

We look forward to seeing you here at the UAW Hall for the Snow Shoe Train Show. If 
you have any questions please feel free to contact: 
 
 Jim Futules 
 CVSGA  
          P.O. 803 
           Tallmadge, OH 44278 
 
Or Call 330-633-39097 for information. Or email: jfutules@neo.rr.com 
 

Checks must be included to guarantee reserving your tables. 
 

 

 

Revised 8-24-22 

Because of Covid19, show may be cancelled. 
Please check our web page for latest information 
Or call 330-633-9097 

http://www.cvsga.com/
mailto:jfutules@neo.rr.com

